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Term 4 2020                           
Warm Pacific greetings to you all 

 
Peachgrove Intermediate School, in collaboration with the University of Waikato have extended an invitation for 

our Knighton Normal School Pasifika group, to perform in their “Keep it Fresh’ Festival  
 

Event: PEACHGROVE ‘KEEP IT FRESH’  Festival 
Date: Saturday 31st October 2020 

Venue: The Gallagher Academy of Performing Arts Centre  
-The University of Waikato 

Time: 11am – 4pm  
 

Our Pasifika group will be performing three songs in our own time slot, at approximately 11:20 am. 
 

       Families are invited to join staff from KNS, Jodi Rapana and Jacki Paea, at 11 am on the day. It 
       is expected that parents and caregivers will be present for the time that their children are at the 
       festival and take responsibility to supervise their children closely throughout this entire time. 
 
       Participating KNS students are encouraged to wear their own Pasifika traditional clothing to this free event, to 

show the diversity of KNS. There will be some KNS Pasifika clothing available to wear on the day. Please indicate 
below if you require this. 

 
       Please fill out and return this form to the Smiley Face Frog box, to indicate your child’s availability. More 

information will follow. 
 

We look forward to celebrating with you. 
 
 
Knighton Normal School Pasifika Fanau 
____________________________________________________________________ 

      Permission Slip for the Peachgrove ‘Keep it Fresh’ Festival 
 
I give my child/ren (print each child’s name)_______________________________Room _____  
                               
                             (print each child’s name)_______________________________Room _____ 
 
permission to perform in the Peachgrove ‘Keep it Fresh’ Festival on Saturday 31st October 2020, and will bring 
them on the day. 
 
My child/ren will wear their own Pasifika clothing                         yes    no      } Circle one           	 
My child/ren will require the Knighton Pasifika clothing to wear   yes     no     } 
 
Parent/Guardian name (please print):_____________________________	 
Parent / Guardian Signature: _________________________________ 

Please return this slip to the Smiley Face Frog Box		
 
 
 



 


